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State of University Address: Thursday 26th January, 2019: Dublin Campus, Middle Georgia State 

University 

 

President Christopher Blake 

 

Faculty, Staff, Students, Trustees, Alumni & Friends of Middle Georgia State University: 

Good afternoon.  I am Christopher Blake and it is my honor to serve as the president of Middle Georgia 

State University.  I thank you for joining me this afternoon at our annual State of the University 

Address.  Welcome to those here in person on our Dublin campus and to those online at our other 

campuses and indeed anywhere else. I am very pleased to be in Laurens County today, and I thank our 

community partners for their support of the University.  Our vision is to be an enthusiastic partner with 

our regional communities, and indeed today I had the pleasure of meeting with several community 

leaders.  Their enthusiasm for the University was palpable. I am glad that we host in this room the 

Dublin-Laurens Chamber of Commerce for their monthly breakfast meetings, and we have now 

established a Middle Georgia State-Dublin Action Group to explore future new programs and 

initiatives.  We are seeing in Dublin increased numbers of Dual Enrollment students at one end of the 

age range, and Adult Students at the other. Programs in Nursing, Business and Education are being 

planned for expansion here in Dublin, and I commit to the University exploring other ways in which we 

can grow our service of higher education to the people of Dublin-Laurens County.  So thank you for 

being such great community partners! 

 

I have an opportunity twice a year to address the whole University community, each year at 

Convocation in August and then in the winter State of the University address.  I am glad today to 

present that Address and to give a progress report on our performance and to outline our future 

opportunities and priorities. 

 

So let me start by saying loudly, clearly and unequivocally that the State of Middle Georgia State 

University is the healthiest and strongest it has been 
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extraordinary numbers of students at Middle Georgia State.  Indeed, in this current academic year we 

will have graduated nearly 1300 students, our second highest number since consolidation.  And now 

our students can leave us with a cadre of qualifications from Certificates, Associates, Bachelor’s and 

Master’s degrees, 
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and your teams, thank you for what you are doing to make this happen!  Please now proceed urgently 

to do this for summer and fall semesters and meet our challenging targets. To support your efforts I 
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increases 
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students residing this fall on one of our campuses than in the previous year.  We must continue to 

develop and improve a mix of connecting and unifying experiences – including the growing population 

we serve via online learning - 
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called school.  People of MGA, we have gained a Grade A!!  Allow me to indulge that school metaphor 

again in this Address


